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BPW Issues: Safety 
November Meeting 

November 15, 2016 
 The BPW Issues: Safety meeting will be on Tuesday, November 15, at 
6:30 p.m. at Victorian Square. You will be contacted by noon Monday, 
November 7, about making meeting reservations. 

There will be a speaker to inform the organization about safety in the 
workplace, with an emphasis on issues pertaining to women. 

Also, members will get information about the BPW/TN Interim Board 
of Directors meeting. 

BPW Issues: Safety Committee: 
Ann Hiegel, chair 
Mary Rawlings 
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Upcoming Events 
2016-17 BPW/TN 

State Calendar of Events 
Nov. 7 November issue of 

the Achiever will be 
distributed. 

Saturday, November 5 



 Lorem Ipsum 

October National Business 
Women’s Week 

95th Anniversary 
Meeting Highlights 

Former members and guests were 
invited to attend the meeting. 
Among the attendees were former 
members Elizabeth McNelly and 
Jean Loveday. Kent Calfee, state 
representative, also was a guest.  

Lee Ann recognized the guests and 
presented a recounting of highlights 
from the history of Rockwood 
BPW. 

Jerry Wallick was the winner of the 
Foundation basket for the month. 

Earlier proclamations were signed 
proclaiming National Business 
Women’s Week in Rockwood and 
Roane County. 

NBWW Committee: 
Lee Ann Gaddis, chair 
Executive Committee 

Rockwood BPW 
Upcoming Programs 
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December 20 Christmas Meeting 
 Betty Johnston, ch., Velma Beckner 

January 17 BPW Issues/Women’s History 
 Linda Rector, ch., Lee Ann Gaddis 

A Message from the Editor: Help me make this newsletter better than ever. Let’s  incorporate messages from our 
officers and monthly chairs in future issues and welcome any contributions from our members. Don’t hesitate to 
contact me with any news or concerns. 
Ann Hiegel,      Phone: 865-354-0427 
P.O. Box 534, Rockwood, TN 37854  Email: hiegelma@comcast.net 

CLUB’S CHOICE FUNDRAISING Project 

The Fundraising items from Club’s Choice are 
scheduled to be shipped November 17. Those who 
have orders will be notified when their orders are 
ready to be picked up. 

Another Christmas Gift Opportunity 

Members with e-mail addresses were sent a price list for the RADA knives that we have been selling for 
several years. Those without e-mail will be furnished the price list. If you wish to purchase any of these 
knives, just fill out an order and get it to Linda Rector. As soon as she has enough for a minimum order, she 
will send it in to the company. This is not a push for another selling project, there are no deadlines or group 
effort involved here. You may submit orders at any time.  
Only the individual knives are on the price list, but if you are interested in any of the specialty items like gift 
sets, just contact Linda for information. 
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Ron Woody signs the proclamation for 
National Business Women’s Week in 
Roane County. 
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Mike “Brillo” Miller signs the 
proclamation for National Business 
Women’s Week in Rockwood. 

Rockwood BPW members and guests attend the National Business Women’s 
Week/95th Anniversary meeting in October. 
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Reservations for meetings: 
You will be contacted each month by the chair or a member of that month’s 
committee to ascertain the number of members attending so that Victorian 
Square and the committee will be prepared for the meeting. Reservations 
deadline is 10:00 a.m. Monday the week preceding the meeting. If you make 
a reservation and find that you will be unable to attend, you must cancel with 
the committee chair no later than 10:00 a.m. Monday morning one week 
prior to the meeting. Anyone making a reservation and not canceling by the 
appointed time willed be billed for the meal as Rockwood BPW is responsible 
for payment for the number of reservations submitted. [The buffet meal 
includes all drinks, etc.] Members will pay at the meeting. The treasurer will 
give Victorian Square total payment. 

Rockwood BPW Newsletter 
Ann Hiegel, editor 
P.O. Box 534 
Rockwood, TN 37854 
 

Find us on Facebook under Business and Professional Women Rockwood, Tennessee  
and at www.facebook.com/RockwooodBPW 

Rockwood BPW Officers 
2016-2017 

President: Linda Rector     Recording Secretary: Becky Layne 
1st Vice Pres.[Issues Management]: Vickie Watts  Corresponding Secretary: Mary Rawlings 
2nd Vice Pres. [Membership]: Trudy Smith   Treasurer: Geraldine Wallick 
3rd Vice Pres. [Finance]: Lynne Spires 

Rockwood Business & 
Professional Women 

Rockwood, TN 


